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MIRAIT Holdings Corporation (head office: Koto-ku, Tokyo; President: Toshiki Nakayama) 

has announced its support for the recommendations of the Task Force on Climate-related 

Financial Disclosures (TCFD) established by the Financial Stability Board (FSB). 

The company has also joined the TCFD Consortium.  

 

As it regards the global issue of sustainable development as a priority theme in management, 

the MIRAIT Group promotes ESG in management and focuses on contributing to the SDGs 

from a mid- to long-term perspective. 

The Group has recently stated that four key issues are to “Creating and preserving an 

environmentally friendly society,” “Creating and preserving a safe, secure and prosperous 

society,” “Creating and preserving a society that respects and promotes the diversity of people 

and cultures,” and “Creating and preserving a fair and transparent corporate group.” 

 

In addition to steadily reducing energy use, CO2 emissions and waste in our daily business 

operations, we have focused on curbing the environmental impact in the life cycle of 

development projects and the environment load of the supply chain.  

Going forward, we will perform analysis of the risks and opportunities presented by climate 

change in the Group’s business and endeavor to provide greater disclosure of relevant 

information based on the TCFD recommendations. 
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*1 TCFD is an abbreviation for the Task Force on 

Climate-related Financial Disclosures established by the 

Financial Stability Board (FSB) in response to a request 

by G20. In its final report published in June 2017, it 

recommends that companies disclose information on the 

financial impact of risks and opportunities related to 

climate change on management.  

*2 The TCFD Consortium is an organization made up of 

companies and financial institutions supporting the TCFD 

that was established as a forum to discuss effective 

disclosure by companies and initiatives for ensuring the 

disclosed information leads to appropriate investment 

decisions by financial institutions, etc. 


